
Important Notice regarding Snow Removal along Town Roads 
 

 
This is a reminder to Greenfield residents who live along town roads.  The snowplows not only remove 
snow from the paved road surface, but from the shoulder generally in the right of way.  Markers should be 
placed no closer than 3 feet from the road.  This means that people who place markers at the edge of the 
road will likely find those markers broken off when the snow melts.  
 
The shoulder is used for snow storage, and must be accessible.  The distance the snow is pushed off the 
road depends on current conditions.  If wind is significant issue, it may be pushed further off the 
road.  Heavier snowfalls require more storage space. 
 
If you have markers adjacent to the road, please remove them. Thank you. 
 
Tom Jacobs, Town Chair 
 


